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Sharon Craig

From: Adrian Dowd

Sent: 09 August 2019 10:57

To: planning

Cc: Rebecca Bowers

Subject: FW: Planning consultation for application 3/2019/0613

Attachments: 19 0613 Planning consultation.pdf

Rebecca, 

 

I note that a Heritage Statement has not been submitted – this needs to consider the reasons (significance) for 

conservation area designation and Article 4 Direction imposition. Kirk Mill CA is an C18 industrial hamlet of few but 

significant buildings (The Grove is a former workhouse) – Kirk Mill and Kirk House are both Grade II listed and I 

would suggest advertising the application as affecting the setting of a listed building. 

 

Adrian Dowd BSc (Hons) MA (URP) MA (Arch Cons) RTPI IHBC 
Principal Planning Officer 
 

 

From: Zenny Ukadia  

Sent: 09 August 2019 10:46 
To: chippingparishcouncil@outlook.com; Adrian Dowd 

Subject: Planning consultation for application 3/2019/0613 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

Please can we have your comments on the above application? 

 

(please respond to planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk FAO Rebecca Bowers)  

 

Application for the Installation of ramp to frontage of property. 

 

here is a link to view the application on our website: 

 

https://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/site/scripts/planx_details.php?appNumber=3%2F2019%2F0613 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Zenny Ukadia 

Planning Administration Assistant  

Planning Department 

Ribble Valley Borough Council 

Tel 01200 414520 

 


